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Easter Bingo 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our 

Easter Bingo – you all helped to make it a 

fantastic success. We raised an amazing total 

of:  

£495 
 

 

Poppies Class Assembly 

 
On Wednesday 10th April, Poppies (1K) are 

having their Class Assembly. Parents are 

invited to attend at 9.00a.m. in the Infant 

Hall.  

 

 
 

Items on School Grounds 

 
Reminder – school cannot be held responsible 

for any items such as bikes or scooters left 

on school grounds. These items are left 

entirely at your own risk. 

Phonics Workshop 
 

 

A Phonics Workshop will be held on 

Thursday 2nd May 1.30pm in the Infant 

Hall. This is solely for parents of children in 

Y1. Mrs Mullock will lead the workshops.  

The workshops will be split into two halves.  

The first half will focus on information for 

parents on phonics strategies.  In the 

second part you will have the opportunity to 

work with your child in a practical session.  

 

Easter Crafts  

 
We are holding an Easter Crafts week for 

the children in school on Monday 8th, 

Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th April. The 

crafts will include Egg Art, Sock Bunnies, 

Knitted Bunnies and lots more. The cost is 

£2 to take part. A letter has been sent 

home with further details. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday          Easter Crafts 

 

                       Family Support Drop-in 9-10am 

 

Tuesday      Easter Crafts 

 

Wednesday   Easter Crafts 

 

               1K Class Assembly 9.00am 

 

 

Break up for Easter 1.15pm 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    95% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      91% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    94% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     100% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     97% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    89% 

 

Only 2 classes in green! Great 

attendance Snowdrops! Well done to 

Tulips who had an amazing 100% for 

last week! 
 

Overall Attendance 

94% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

LifeSavers 

 
A new savings club for children will be starting 

in our school soon. Savings clubs give pupils 

practical experience of handling money, 

helping to establish a savings habit and 

other good financial habits from an early 

age. This is an exciting opportunity and we 

are looking forward to the big launch. 

Further details will be sent home soon. 

Watch this space! 

 

Breakfast Club 

 
Due to increasing numbers, you will now have 

to book in for Breakfast Club. Miss Clarke will 

give out forms next week. Breakfast Club 

costs £1 per day with a discount of 50p for 

infant siblings. Money should be brought 

weekly in an envelope with your child’s name 

and date and handed to Miss Clarke or the 

school office. 

 

Milk Money 

 
Milk money ( £5 per term) is now due for 

Autumn and Spring term. If your child is 

eligible to pay then they will have received  

letters. If you think you may be entitled to 

pupil premium (free school meals) then you 

will also be entitled to free milk. Please 

enquire at the school office. 

 


